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Chattahoochee Valley Community College (CVCC), as one of the postsecondary institutions under control of the Alabama Community College System (ACCS) Board of trustees, adopts the official policy of the ACCS System office, that no person, on the basis of any impermissible criterion or characteristic including, without
limitation, race, color, national origin, religion, marital status, disability, sex, age, or any other protected class as defined by Federal and State Law, shall be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program, activity, or employment. The following persons have

been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Human Resources Director, 334-291-4927, and Associate Dean of Student Development and Success, 334-214-4803. Offices are located at 2602 College Drive, Phenix City, AL 36869. For further information on notice of nondiscrimination, visit
http://wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfm for the address and phone number of the office that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-3481.
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